
 
 

 
 
 
 

PO BOX 1109, PAARDEKRAAL, 1752 
28 VII 2017 

 
 

NEWSLETTER NO 72 OF 2017 
BOARD NOMINATIONS 

 
 

For Attention PFTC Members,  

The PFTC will hold a General Meeting (GM) in September 2017 (date to be confirmed) to 
vote on the Board Members to serve for the next 5 year term. 

The entire Board will stand again for re-election, however they can be replaced by way of 
member’s votes. 

Please ensure that any nominated candidates are willing and able to serve and meet the 
following criteria: 

1. Volunteer to serve, Board Members do not receive salaries 
2. Must be an existing PFTC Member for at least 2 years 
3. Must be actively involved in the Professional Body and hold a Designation 
4. Must have an Advanced Level Grading and be CPD Compliant 
5. Must represent a National Body or Group of Stakeholders 

The attached nomination form is editable on your PC. Please complete the form and send 
it back to etqa@pftc.co.za no later than Friday 4 August 2017 at 10am.  

Acceptable nominations will be discussed at Stakeholder Meetings. 

Sincerely,  
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